
EDITOR'S NOTE 

Enhancements 

The Haworth Press has recently instituted some new procedures 
to expedite the typesetting, proofreading, and printing of the Jour- 
nal of Pharmacy Teaching and the other journals it publishes. 
Authors whose articles are accepted for publication should send us 
two copies of the final version of their manuscript and a matching 
lowaensity 5 114" or 3 112" computer disk of the manuscript in 
WordPerfect 5.1. Authors who use their computer to prepare tables, 
graphs, or figures should also submit these materials in separate 
WordPerfect files; d other w o r k  must be camera-ready. 

Authors are also responsible for securing reprint permissions for 
artwork or material that has appeared in another source. If you have 
difficulty meeting these specifications or other questions, please 
contact me. We believe these new procedures will decrease the 
production time and increase your enjoyment of the Journal. 

Robert A. Buerki 
Editor 
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